NOTICE OF PETITION FOR VARIANCES AND WAIVERS
 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

Board of Optometry
Notice is hereby given that on October 27, 2017, the Board of Optometry, received a verified joint petition for limited variance and waiver filed by Nova Southeastern University, Inc., Nova Southeastern University College of Optometry Student Government Association, and the Association of Schools and Colleges of Optometry, from Rules 64B13-4.001 and 64B13-4.004, F.A.C., regarding the examination and application requirements for students graduating from an accredited school in May 2018.  Comments on this petition should be filed with the Board of Optometry, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C07, Tallahassee, FL 32399-3255, telephone: (850) 488-0595, or by electronic mail – Anthony.Spivey@flhealth.gov, within 14 days of publication of this notice.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting:   SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1Dr. Anthony Spivey, Executive Director, Board of Optometry, at the above address.
